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June 30, 2011 
 
H.E. Ban Ki-moon 
Secretary-General 
United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 
 
Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 
 
As Chief Executive Officer of TE Connectivity, Ltd. (TE), I am pleased to confirm that TE supports 
the ten principles of the Global Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environmental 
protection, and anti-corruption. We express our intent to advance these principles within our 
company and entities controlled by it. TE will make a clear statement of this commitment through 
our Communication on Progress (COP) starting within one year of joining the Global Compact, and 
annually thereafter according to the Global Compact COP policy. 
 
It is our understanding that the Global Compact reflects shared values and principles between the 
United Nations and businesses such as TE, but that the Global Compact is not a grading or 
enforcement mechanism nor does it involve any concepts of profit or technology transfers. Our 
participation in the Global Compact is voluntary and does not limit our freedom of speech or our 
freedoms as permitted by law to oppose public or private sector activities that we do not believe are 
in the best interests of our company or employees. We note that the general principles underlying 
the Global Compact may be implemented differently in different countries, in keeping with local laws 
and customs. In particular, TE will continue to determine our position on recognition of collective 
activity and/or a union of workers and the advisability of bargaining or negotiating collective 
proposals, agreements, policies, or work rules consistent with such laws and our best judgment of 
the labor policies that are optimally suited to our workforce and business needs.  
 
We are proud to be among the other companies who support the UN Global Compact and we look 
forward to our partnership with the UN to advance the Compact’s basic principles.  
Kenzie Ferguson, Director, Corporate Responsibility, will serve as TE’s key contact person for the 
UN Office of the Global Compact; she can be reached at +1 650 361 2175; email 
kenzie.ferguson@te.com.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tom Lynch 
Chief Executive Officer 
TE Connectivity, Ltd. 
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